
     

 

 

Dear Seniors,  

 

“HAPPY STATE BANK DAY TO YOU AND YOUR FAMILY” 

On the occasion of State Bank Day, on behalf of SBI, I would like to extend warmest 

regards and heartfelt gratitude to our retired employees who have dedicated their 

valuable years to the service of the Bank. On this special occasion, we celebrate not 

only the achievements of our organization but also the remarkable contributions of 

each one of you who has been an integral part of the Bank's journey. Your 

commitment, expertise, and loyalty have played an instrumental role in shaping the 

Bank's legacy, and for that, we are forever grateful. 

As a token of our gratitude and appreciation for your dedicated service to the Bank 

throughout your career, we are delighted to inform you that the Bank has paid an ex-

gratia amount under “SBI Salute” to all the staff pensioners and family pensioners 

who have completed 75 years of age as a mark of 75 years of independence of India 

and the Bank’s exceptional performance during financial year 2022-23. 

I can assure you that the baton of the Bank is in safe hands and our Bank is making 

record breaking performance year on year basis. During FY 2022-23, the Bank has 

crossed the landmark of Rs. 50,000/- Crore of Net profit (Rs. 50,232 Crore) which is 

highest ever net profit earned by any bank in India. We are proud of our organization 

and committed to keep the flag of SBI high. 

Once again, I would like to express my sincerest appreciation for your service and 

extend my warmest wishes on this Bank Day. May your retirement years be filled with 

fulfillment, good health, and the joy of cherishing the memories you created during 

your time at the Bank. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

(Om Prakash Mishra) 

Deputy Managing Director (HR) & CDO 

 


